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Comments: I have spent many years of my life in the inland Pacific Northwest, and this particular area is perhaps

the most beautiful and worthy of permanent protection. Too many pristine ecosystems have been permanently

damaged due to antiquated mining laws and extractive industries. Please keep the South Fork of the Salmon

healthy and wild. No new mines!!


